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CalMac Ferries Ltd  (CFL) does not charge for parking at the ports it operates on 
behalf of Caledonian Maritime Assets Ltd (CMAL) and has no plans to do so. 
Parking at the other ports and harbours are a policy matter for the bodies which 
operate them.  That said, CFL would expect any proposal to introduce parking 
charges which would create additional costs for ferry travellers to be properly 
assessed and consulted upon in advance with any relevant parties. 

 

 


